
 

 

 

 

Re Leaving Cert Calculated Grades Results 

 

1st September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Minister for Education, Norma Foley TD, has today made an important announcement regarding the 
national standardisation process which forms part of the Calculated Grades model being provided 
for Leaving Certificate students this year.  
  
Students may find the updated information on www.gov.ie/leavingcertificate useful to explain the 
changes. It also includes information regarding supports and guidance available for students when 
the Calculated Grades are issued.  
 

The Calculated Grades Executive Office (CGEO) will make direct contact with students in the coming 
days with information about the issue of results and next steps in the process.   
  
Further details on the 2020 Leaving Certificate (Calculated Grades) results and supports for students 
receiving results will also be issued to schools by the CGEO in the coming days.  
I will keep you updated as information is made available to schools. 
 
We will continue to support your daughter following the issuing of results on Monday September 7th 

Should your daughter wish to arrange a meeting with Ms Kennelly(Guidance) please forward an 

email request FAO: Ms Kennelly to info@presentationcastleisland.ie  

We wish all our Leaving Certificate 2020 students every success on Monday next. 

 

Sincerely, 
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